
February 4, 2014 
Dear 4D Families, 
 

As Valentine’s Day approaches, I would like to remind families that students 
are welcome to bring in Valentine’s Day cards, pencils, stamps, etc. to give out as 
Valentines.  

In following tradition with Heart Day, students may bring in Valentine’s Day 
boxes or bags to collect their Valentines in. Students can decorate their boxes or 
bags at home. Please make sure it is school appropriate. Boxes/Bags may be 
brought in the week of February 10th.  

If your student wishes to bring in Valentines, they must have one for every 
student in the class. Students are not required to pass out Valentines. Students 
who don’t wish to pass out Valentines are still welcome to receive them from 
classmates. Valentine’s will be passed out during our February Valentine’s Day 
Celebration on Thursday, February 13, 2014.  

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at 
your earliest convenience at jdepierro@fairfieldschools.org. 

 
Thank you! 
Ms. DePierro 

 
 


